
Research Director 
Agriculture and Environment Committee 

Parliament House 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Apostolis Hadoulis 
 Sunshine Coast 

Queensland 4562 
 

Dear Research Director, 

I write to you in support of the Inquiry into the Queensland land clearing reform Bill. 

In these times of climate change, where not only our personal comfort, but our survival depends on 
the regulation of our climate and sustaining a healthy environment, I congratulate you for making 
this inquiry. 

The native habitat, environment and our native animals are important to me as a Queenslander and 
an Australian. We have the most unique species in this country and it is up to us to ensure these 
survive.  

This clear blanket felling of trees destroys habitat, promotes erosion and increases our temperatures 
due to the lack of ground cover. These areas also provide important oxygen and carbon exchange. 

The Bill proposed has many positives including the protection of trees near river banks etc. which I 
support. Let us all make the change to a healthier country and ensure that we have a rainfall that 
can sustain our food production and an environment that we can share with our children. 

Regards 

Apostolis Hadoulis 
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